
CERTIFICATION OF COMPLIANCE

License Renewal Post-Filing Announcements, 2021

I, Philip Zachary, under penalty of perjury certifies as follows:

I am a Vice President of Saga Communications of New England, LLC, and General Manager of 
WGAN.

This station complied with Section 73.3580 of the FCC's rules, by broadcasting the 
announcements (copy attached) on the following dates and times:

Executed this 30th day of December 2021,

Philip Alan Zachary
For Saga Communications of New England, LLC



WGAN Post-Filing Announcement

On November 30, 2021, Saga Communications of New England, LLC, licensee 
of WGAN, 560 kilohertz, Portland, Maine, filed an application with the Federal 
Communications Commission for renewal of license. Members of the public wishing to 
view this application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on 
the application can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in WGAN’s public file. 


